

LArSoft Steering Group notes June 26th 2015

Present: Tom, Sam, David, Brian, Ornella, Kazu, Spentz, Marc, Chris, Erica, Ruth.

Outreach – Erica:

Sam : Fluka integration step is a positive one. Win-win.

Action Item: Get closure on what the licence is for the use of Fluka before real work done.

LArLite-LArSoft integration – Panagiotis et al

Report accepted. Next step to detail the work to be done. David Dagenhart coming up to speed on the codes. Recommendations of work for LArSoft/art are in progress, planning or will be part of the FY16 planning assuming the effort from Chris/Marc remains.

Action item: Start the next step. Chris, Kazu, Marc will meet.

Action Item: Request that next steering group meeting have an agenda topic of any impact/planning based on expected comments in the report from the recent PAC.

LarForum – Ruth, Sam for Andrzej

Some small activity but not big ramp up of usage. Sam is circulating some other possible technology with MicroBoone and we will read about this.

Postdoc/GradStudent forum for input/feedback - Ruth

Tom: postdocs/gradstudents in a room tend to talk to each other.

Sam: Could work. Grab someone to set it up. Comes from below. And they will be using it. Self organizing.

Action Item: summer student will poll as he does his installation/CI work.